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 “Educating for Life In All Its Fullness” 

Dear all,  

Next week we are celebrating harvest in school and the focus of our collective worships will be on 

Harvest Festival. 

This year we are once again hoping to support St George’s Crypt which is a charity based in Leeds 

City Centre. As a school, we have formed strong links with St George’s Crypt over the years and I 

know that it is a charity that many of you have supported generously in the past. 

St George’s Crypt have been helping the homeless, the vulnerable and those suffering from addiction 

since 1930. The Crypt provides 24/7 emergency accommodation and meals for men and women who 

are homeless or rough sleeping in Leeds. The Crypt also provides a place where training can be 

offered for offenders and support can be given for anyone who has difficulty moving on with their 

lives. St George’s Crypt provides much needed wellbeing services, food and catering and shelter for 

the most vulnerable members of our society. 

 We are asking for donations to be brought into school from next Monday 27th September and 

these will be collected by St George’s Crypt on Friday 1st October. 

On the Friday, a representative from the Crypt will speak to the children in our Celebration Assembly 

about the important work they do and of the impact that the school donations will have on the 

homeless community in Leeds. 

I have attached a “wish list” that has further information about the items the Crypt are most in need 

of. 

In addition, we have set up a Just Giving page, if you would like to make an online donation directly 

to St. George’s Crypt, please use the link below.  

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/harewoodharvestfestival 

Thank you in advance for your support with this year’s harvest festival collection. 

 Kind regards 

Mrs Burnley 
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